
Sen. Brad Hutto  
CAN DELIVER 
CHANGE

HEALTH CARE IN SOUTH CAROLINA TODAY: 
LIMITED AND EXPENSIVE
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REPEAL CERTIFICATE OF NEED
	c Repealing CON laws would empower health care 
providers to deliver the care our communities 
need, increase access to health services, and 
reduce costs for South Carolina patients.

 

Paid for by Americans for Prosperity
109 Laurens Road Suite C 
Greenville SC 29607

Health care in South Carolina needs a makeover

Call Senator 
Brad Hutto
and ask him to support S. 290 
to repeal Certificate of Need.

803-212-6140
	c Visit SCconRepeal.com for more information
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